
Wednesday 24th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support our learning in History this term, Year 5 has the exciting opportunity to visit the Horniman
Museum and Gardens and take part in an Ancient Benin workshop. The trip will help strengthen our
understanding about the topic and take place on Thursday 22nd February 2024.

We will be travelling as a year group by bus to the museum. This journey is likely to take around 40
minutes.

Please ensure that your child comes to school in school uniform, a warm, waterproof coat and a water
bottle.

School packed lunches will be provided for your child if they usually have a school lunch.

The cost of this trip is £2.80. This is payable through SchoolMoney, Eduspot at 
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney.  Unfortunately, the school cannot
accept cash or cheque payments.  If you are having trouble accessing this service, please call the school
office on 020 7639 0594 where a member of the admin team can assist you further.

Please complete and return the permission slip to your child’s class teacher if you are happy for them to
participate in this trip.

Kind regards,

Mr. Williams and Miss Conway
______________________________________________________________________________

My child has permission to attend the Year 5

Horniman Museum trip on Thursday 22nd February 2024.

Name: ______________________________ Signed: __ ________________________
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